Good afternoon
Dear respectful board members

We are the Qumareldeen family, we moved to High Bridge back in 2003 my kids Sami, Sara, Zaid and
now Tarek all went thru the greatest High Bridge school system and now my youngest Tarek is in the 8t
grade getting ready to go to Vorhees high school.

Back in December 2023 due to unfortunate reasons we moved outside of High Bridge to Annandale we
are located 2.1 miles from the middle school.

We understand that we would have to move Tarek to Clinton township schools, and we are asking the
board members to Please consider keeping our Tarek in the school system so he can finish the year with
his teachers and childhood friends.

please note that we already purchased the gown and the year book.

Thank you for your time.



